
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 

RE: Sixth Form Uniform Policy September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you that all sixth formers of September 2022, will be gifted the new Sixth Form pin 

badge and tie to support this transition as they should be proud to be a part of such an exceptional school. It is 

expected that all Sixth Formers wear their correct Sixth Form attire everyday within the school environment.  

 

This a reminder of the Sixth Form uniform policy, of which is non-negotiable: 

Gentleman  Ladies 

Black/ Navy/Grey Formal Suit  

Sixth Form Pin Badge 

Formal Plain Shirt 

Black Formal Shoes 

Sixth Form Tie 

Black/Navy/Grey Formal Trouser/Skirt/Dress* Suit  

Sixth Form Pin Badge 

Formal Plain Blouse 

Black Formal Shoes 

*Dresses/Skirts must be knee length worn with tights 

Sixth Form Tie (Optional) 

 

There will be zero tolerance to the following: 

 Trainers/Boots/Canvas Shoes 

 Hoodies/Branded Sport Jumpers/T-Shirts 

 Unnatural hair colouring/styles 

 Extensive, multiple piercings (No to Tongue, nose, multiple earrings etc) 

 Excessive Make Up/Jewellery 

 Not bringing/wearing blazer/tie with Sixth Form Pin Badge 

 Demin/leather/lycra materials  

 Shorts/leggings/skinny fit trousers/Skirts above the knee 

 

The head of Sixth Form and the school leadership team reserve the right to send a student home if they feel that the 

uniform policy is not met. A smart, business-like presentation must be always maintained. Suit jackets may be taken 

off when in the Sixth Form centre and in class with the permission of the teacher.  

 

I am sure that you appreciate that students in Sixth Form are the leaders of the student community, and it is through 

their example and commitment to learning and personal achievement, that lower school will be further motivated to 

achieve and be inspired by their senior peers in all that you do.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss any of these matters further. We look forward to 

welcoming all learners to Sixth Form at Stuart Bathurst Catholic High School present and new in September 2022, 

ready to embark and continue their next exciting chapters of their journey. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss J Brookes  

Head of Sixth Form 

Telephone: 0121 556 1488 (Extension: 307) 

Email: jess.brookes@stuart-bathurst.org.uk   
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